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General Discussion 

• Minutes from the April 26th face-to-face meeting (see 
ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/wims/minutes/070426-NewJersey-WIMS-CIM-face-
to-face.pdf) were approved (change was made to add Bill, our chairman, 
to the list of attendees). 

• Rick has provided an update on the output tray CR ballot (1 in favor to 
0 against).  There are no “quorum” of “majority” rules.  Substantial 
comments usually taken back for additional edits. 

• Additional CRs are in progress and are patterned after the output tray 
CR. 

• Ira made changes to the MOF classes to better match the direction in 
SM 2.0 with limits, gages, and counters. 

• Operating status is getting a new value to reflect changing state and 
status values.  Subunit status / properties will reflect this. 

• Rick to run the input tray CR through MOF Pretty in preparation for 
submission next week (highly analogous to the output tray CR). 

• Ira will work on marker supply and marker colorant as a single 
submission. 



• Binding channel and interpreter in a single submission was also 
suggested.  

• Ira suggested removing channel information property to the CR.  
Perhaps this capability should be included in the migration of the Port 
Monitor MIB. 

• Bill suggested replacing the weak channel information properties from 
the printer MIB with the properties in the Port Monitor MIB.  This would 
also make it easer to generate a channel class / CR. 

o Consensus: remove channel information from the channel CR.  The 
Port Monitor MIB will include “channel information” in a future Port 
Monitor CR. 

o Consensus: Port Monitor MIB should be added to the “CR radar”. 

Imaging State and Counter MIB: 

• Ira proposed adding values for scanner types: platens and ADF.  Walt 
suggested this change to allow for independent counters for 
accounting purposes. 

• ADF and platen should be treated as separate devices.  Implementers 
can choose to implement just the scanner.  Bill suggested running this 
idea by the MFD working group next week. 

• Changes to the MIB should account for a future scanner MIB.   

Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• Ira will work on marker supply and marker colorant as a single 
submission. 

• Ira will run the “scanner type” issue by MFD working group next week. 

• Next teleconference week is scheduled for May 24th.  If needed one can be 
called. 


